
UHC Request for Counter Proposal

Many of our members have reached out in regard to UHC’s request for a counter proposal
for those who recently denied their notice to modify your fee schedule. Many of you have
requested assistance from NTENT in which we cannot guide you in this process. Please
send your counteroffer directly to Desiree Votaw with UHC at: desiree_c_votaw@uhc.com

Dr. Vrcek and I have personally written our counteroffers and have attached them below.

Dr. Vrcek's Letter

Dr. Moore's Letter

Regards,
John M Moore, MD 

972-599-7865
knorris@ntent.org

mailto:desiree_c_votaw@uhc.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/00ae0645501/b9c778f2-d6ed-4f49-bf1b-d359b755420e.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/00ae0645501/51d7f224-6671-46d9-a802-5719fdbd35fd.pdf

